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Unfon Electric Company
ATIN: Mr. Donald F. Schnel)

Senior Vice President « Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 ~ Mai’ Code 400
$t. Louis, MO 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

Enclosed for your review, prior to vur schedu'ed meeting of April 22, 1992, 1s
the Inftia) SALP 10 Report for the Callaway Nuclear Plant, covering the perio
February 1, 1990, through January 31, 1992,

In accordance with NRC policy, | have reviewed the SALP Board Assessment and
concur with their ratings. 1 personally assessed all of the features,
positive and negative, in the ratings for Radiological Controls and Safety
Assessment/Quality Verification functional areas because of extensive debate
required in these areas to achieve a consensus vote by the Board, After
careful daliberation, 1 concluded that the Category 2 rating for Radiological
Controls and the Category 1 declining rating for Safety Assessment/Quality
Verification were appropriaie.

In the area of Radiological Controls the SALP rating declined from a

Category 1 to a Category 2. fontributing to this decline were the relatively
high number of personnel cuntamination events and cutage scheduling priorities
which did rot, in some cases, place appropria\- enphasis on dose conc<iderations.

In the area of Safety Assessment/Quality Verification a declining trend was
noted, and in the area of Security the declining trena from the previous SALP
was turned around.

Overall, your performance continues to be excellent with all other functional
areas maintaiuing their previous Category 1 ratings, This 1s indicative of
your continued commitment to safety.

At the SALP meeting, you should be prepared to discuss our aszessments and
any plans you may have to maintain your excellent performance. The meeting is
intended to be a candd dialogue wherein any comments you have regarding our
report are discussed. Additionally, you may provide written comments witiain
20 days after the meeting. Your comments, a summary of our meeting, and my
disposition of your comments will be issued as the Final SALP Report,

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the Initia)
SALP Report will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.
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Union Electric Company

Should you have any questions concerning the inftial SALP Report, we would be
pleased to discuss them with you,

Sincerely,

(AJf/#fww%

A. Bert Davis
kegional Adrinistrator

Enclosure: Initia) SALP 10
Report No. 50-483/92001

cc w/enclosure:

G. L. Randalph, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations

J. V. Laux, Manuger Quality
Assurance

Tom P. Sharkey, Supervising
Engineer, Site Licensing
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Kesident Inspectur, RIIl

Region 1V

Resident Inspector, Wolf Creek

K. Orey

Chris R. Rogers, P.E.
Ut11ity Division, Missour!
Public Service Commission

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.

Thomas Baxter, Esq.

R. A, Kucera, De’ ;ty Director,

Ingspartmont of Natural Resources
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